02 sable

I loved the engine, the leather, the power seat, etc. I was right. Just paid it off 3 weeks ago, and
planned to drive it to k it has now , but I crashed today and the car is totalled. I was the first to
get out of my car and felt fine besides a sore neck. So that's one more reason to love my Sable.
I'll miss it. Great driving experience with this car, and gas mileage is good and the engine has
lots of power. I am tall and fit comfortably in this car, which is more than I can say for the Camry
which is built for people under 5' 4". Still running, after only basic oil changes maybe every
miles. Def has some war stains in my Sable, and will most likely be wholesaled when I do decide
to trade her in. That will be a sentimental day which is ironic considering the first time I saw this
car I was horrified my parents would choose something so hideious! All in all she has really
been super good to me. I have never been smoking on the side of the road, maybe replaced my
battery 1 time, my starter 1 time, my tires 1 time oops. Super good, reliable, fuel efficient, safe,
low key, no problems-take care of me-and I'll take care of you-car. This has been a great car. I
have had no major problems and does well in the Michigan winters. I can haul just as much stuff
as I did in my '98 Explorer I before it. Travels great on the highway and I get between mpg and
that is doing over 70 on the highway. My premium wagon has all the bells and whistles,
including power moonroof and factory six disc changer. I bought this car in after having a Sable
GS. The premium came with an extra 52hp which really added some pep. The seats were
comfortable but the leather was somewhat fragile I made two small tears in the rear seat. I got
tons of complements when I had this car. The exterior wasn't the greatest styling but the interior
was wonderful. I ended up selling it because there was a short in the electrical system that
cause multiple wires to melt together causing a complete failure in the electrical system did not
effect the drivetrain. Heater was stuck on, windows didn't work interior lights didn't work,
instrument cluster didn't work. I would still be driving this car otherwise. Popular searches. My
notifications My Account. More about the Sable. View Photos. List Price Estimate. ZIP Code. See
all for sale. Filter by: All ratings 5 stars 4 stars 3 stars 2 stars 1 star. It's a sad, sad day. My first
car Items per page:. Write a review See all Sables for sale. Sponsored cars related to the Sable.
Sign Up. I have a Mercury Sable, while driving it looses power but then will pick it right back up.
Sometimes when idling the speedometer and rpm will go up. I have relaced the fuel pump and
inline fuel filter. What else can it be? Now, after sitting for several months when I start it my
steering is squeeling. What can that be? Can I fix it myself? Do you. Check your belt tensioner
for having right tension, it may have lost soem. This could also be your power losss. Also check
engine vacuum if belwo 15'" check for clogged converter. Was this answer. How do I check my
belt tensioner? How tight does it have to be? Also, how do I check the engine vacuum? You
need a belt tension gauge and a vacuum gauge to do the tensioiner and vacuum Was this
answer. Thank you I will purchase those things and do my best at it. Thank you very much. I
need to put the little plastic clamps that come with the inline fuel filter. I have tried to do this
several times but I keep breaking the darn things. Is there a tool I need or how do I get these to
go on? You make sure the old one is out then you put them on the pipe and make the
connection Was this answer. I did that and they keep breaking. Bought more and even tho they
say they are right ones, they won't snap into the connector part. Do these have to be on the
filter lines or can I put some round radiator clamps? They have to be on lines Removal and
Installation 1. Disconnect the battery ground cable. Release the fuel pressure. Raise the vehicle.
Remove the fuel filter. Push the release buttons and disconnect the fuel tube quick release
couplings from the fuel filter. Loosen the clamp. To make sure that the fuel tube is fully seated,
pull on the tube. To install, reverse the removal procedure. Image Click to enlarge. Please login
or register to post a reply. I'm Thinking It's Sponsored links. Ask a Car Question. It's Free! This
listing is for part or sub-assembly number given below only. Skip to main content. Email to
friends Share on Facebook - opens in a new window or tab Share on Twitter - opens in a new
window or tab Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab. Add to Watchlist. People who
viewed this item also viewed. Showing Slide 1 of 1 - Carousel. Check if this part fits your
vehicle. Picture Information. Get the item you ordered or get your money back. Learn more eBay Money Back Guarantee - opens in new window or tab. Seller information
cousineauautoparts Contact seller. Visit store. See other items More See all. Item Information
Condition:. Add to Watchlist Remove from watch list. Watch list is full. Longtime Member. Does
not ship to Ukraine See details. Item location:. Appleton, Wisconsin, United States. Ships to:.
This amount is subject to change until you make payment. For additional information, see the
Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new window or tab This amount
includes applicable customs duties, taxes, brokerage and other fees. For additional information,
see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new window or tab. Any
international shipping is paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window
or tab International shipping and import charges paid to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens
in a new window or tab Any international shipping and import charges are paid in part to Pitney

Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab Any international shipping is paid in part
to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab. Related sponsored items.
Showing Slide 1 of 2 - Carousel. Add to cart to save with this special offer. If you Buy It Now,
you'll only be purchasing this item. If you'd like to get the additional items you've selected to
qualify for this offer, close this window and add these items to your cart. Buy only this item
Close this window. Report item - opens in a new window or tab. This translation tool is for your
convenience only. The accuracy and accessibility of the resulting translation is not guaranteed.
Note: The accuracy and accessibility of the resulting translation is not guaranteed. Seller
assumes all responsibility for this listing. My Garage. Go to My Garage. Please wait. We were
unable to complete your request. Please try again later. This part is not compatible with this.
Compatibility information is not available for this item. Oops, something went wrong. This part
is compatible with below vehicle s. This part is compatible with below vehicle s matching this. A
quantity of 2 is recommended. Portions of the information contained in this table have been
provided by cousineauautoparts. Cousineau Auto Parts cousineauautoparts Search within
store. This part will fit these makes and models with these options. If you do not see your
vehicle in this list, please click HERE to send us a message so before buying so we can verify if
it will fit your vehicle. If you have a problem with the part, changed your mind or the part does
not fit, simply let us know. You have 6 Months from the purchase date to return it for a full
refund. Please use the eBay return center for all returns. If you need help with returning an item,
simply send us a message. We are here to help. Please Note: Freight shipping is not refundable.
If you need to return this part, please contact us first for a freight shipping quote. Cousineau
Auto Parts offers one of the largest selections of high quality recycled auto parts in the country.
We have hundreds of cars arriving fresh every single month. If you need a part that we do not
have in stock, we can find it from our network of some of the best recyclers in the country. This
part will ship via LTL Freight. We will be contacting you to confirm fitment of this part, the
shipping address and the phone number on file for our freight carrier before this item ships. We
will not be able to ship this out until we speak with you on the phone so please make sure that
the phone number in your eBay account is current. Our freight carrier requires a commercial
business address with a loading dock or forklift to unload the truck. Most of our customers
choose to ship directly to the shop that is installing their part as long as it is a commercial
business address. Our carrier cannot deliver this part to a residential address. We do have
access to specialty freight carriers that can deliver to a residential address. They charge a
premium for this service so please contact us first to get a shipping quote if you need it
delivered to a residential address. Residential delivery is not included in the free shipping. If
you cannot provide a commercial business address, we can deliver this part to a freight
terminal for your pickup at no additional charge. Please contact us first so that we can give you
the location of your closest freight terminal. Shipping and handling. The seller has not specified
a shipping method to Ukraine. Contact the seller - opens in a new window or tab and request
shipping to your location. Shipping cost cannot be calculated. Please enter a valid ZIP Code.
Shipping to: United States. No additional import charges at delivery! This item will be shipped
through the Global Shipping Program and includes international tracking. Learn more - opens in
a new window or tab. There are 1 items available. Please enter a number less than or equal to 1.
Select a valid country. Please enter 5 or 9 numbers for the ZIP Code. This item does not ship to
Ukraine. Domestic handling time. Taxes may be applicable at checkout. Learn more. Return
policy. Payment details. Payment methods. Back to home page Return to top. Back to home
page. Listed in category:. Email to friends Share on Facebook - opens in a new window or tab
Share on Twitter - opens in a new window or tab Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window or
tab Add to Watchlist. Image not available Photos not available for this variation. This part has
been fully tested while installed and will go through our industry leading quality control
inspection before shipping. This part is backed by our 6 Month - no questions asked money
back guarantee at no additional charge. If you have any questions about this part, or any other
parts from this vehicle, please click HERE to send us a message. Please include stock number
in your message so we know which vehicle you are asking about. We answer all questions
promptly during regular business hours. They require a commercial address. Please see freight
shipping information below for more information. About Cousineau Auto Parts Cousineau Auto
Parts offers one of the largest selections of high quality recycled auto parts in the country.
Change country: -Select- United States There are 1 items available. The Mercury Sable has four
oxygen sensors to regulate and monitor the oxygen output of the vehicle. Each exhaust
manifold has one sensor, and there is one sensor in front of each catalytic converter. Each
sensor is the same and removes in the same manner. This makes replacing them relatively
straightforward and easy to accomplish. The job requires basic hand tools and little automotive
experience. Locate the oxygen O2 sensor, screwed into the driver's side exhaust manifold. The

sensor has a green wire coming out of it and looks similar to a spark plug. Use the replacement
O2 sensor for a visual aid. Trace the green wire from the sensor to the wiring harness the wire
connects to. Unplug the wire from the harness. Remove the sensor from the exhaust manifold,
using an open-ended wrench. The sensor is removed by turning counterclockwise. Thread the
new sensor into the hole in the exhaust manifold with your fingers, and tighten it with the
open-ended wrench. Plug the green wire on the new O2 sensor into the wiring harness.
Complete Step 1 through Step 5 with the passenger side's exhaust manifold sensor. Locate the
driver's side catalytic converter O2 sensor. To do so, follow the exhaust pipe from the exhaust
manifold, until you locate the O2 sensor, screwed into a bung on the exhaust pipe. Remove the
sensor from the exhaust pipe bung, using an open-ended wrench. The sensor can be removed
by turning it counterclockwise. Thread the new sensor into the bung in the exhaust pipe with
your fingers, and tighten it with the open-ended wrench. Complete Step 6 through Step 10 with
the passenger's side exhaust manifold sensor. He has extensive experience working in
supervisory roles within the wireless and Internet technologies fields. Silket is pursuing a
Bachelor of Arts in business management and network technologies at Lehigh Carbon
Community College. Step 1 Locate the oxygen O2 sensor, screwed into the driver's side
exhaust manifold. Step 2 Trace the green wire from the sensor to the wiring harness the wire
connects to. Step 3 Remove the sensor from the exhaust manifold, using an open-ended
wrench. Step 4 Thread the new sensor into the hole in the exhaust manifold with your fingers,
and tighten it with the open-ended wrench. Step 5 Plug the green wire on the new O2 sensor
into the wiring harness. Step 6 Locate the driver's side catalytic converter O2 sensor. Step 7
Trace the green wire from the sensor to the wiring harness the wire connects to. Step 8 Remove
the sensor from the exhaust pipe bung, using an open-ended wrench. Step 9 Thread the new
sensor into the bung in the exhaust pipe with your fingers, and tighten it with the open-ended
wrench. Haynes; Skip to main content Menu. Close X. Call To Order: Alternator Adapter Plug.
Battery Cable. Battery Ground Strap. Battery Relay Connector. Camshaft Synchronizer.
Camshaft Synchronizer Alignment Tool Kit. Canister Vent Solenoid Connector. Coil Boot.
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Pure Energy. USA Industries. WAI Global. Shop By Vehicle. API Alternator. Click to Enlarge.
Core Price [? DIY Solutions Alternator. Shipping Options: Free Ground Shipping. TYC
Alternator. WAI Global Alternator. Pure Energy Alternator. BBB Industries Alternator. Bosch
Alternator. Features: Built for extremes! Product List Price:. Shipping Options: Ground
Shipping. Remy Alternator. USA Industries Alternator. Denso Alternator. Motorcraft Alternator.
Image is not vehicle specific. Shipping Options: Ground, Overnight, 2 Day. AC Delco Alternator.
Features: Dual internal cooling fans provide reliability during extreme temperatures. Slip rings
and brushes are designed for reduced wear to help provide longer service life. Remote battery
voltage sensing helps improve voltage accuracy and extend battery life. Performance- and
insulation-tested to volts. Designed for specific applications, which helps ensure proper fit and
easier installation. Catalog: P. Vehicle Engine Mercury Sable. Catalog: Q. Catalog: B. Catalog: C.
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